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Dear Parents/Carers 

We are excited to invite you to a special picnic on Friday, 23 May at 2:30pm on our school field! This event 
will celebrate the diverse and special foods that are meaningful to our children and their families, 
culminating our recent RE block of learning focused on different cultures and the significance of various 
foods in different religions. 

At Purbrook Infant School, we believe in the importance of community and sharing experiences that enrich 
our children's learning. This picnic will provide an opportunity for our children to share their favourite 
foods and for families to come together in a relaxed and enjoyable setting. 

What to Bring: 

• A picnic blanket for your family to sit on 
• A dish or food item that is special to your family  

We will not be sharing food across families as we have children with allergies and need to safeguard them. 

We encourage you to take this opportunity to connect with other families and enjoy a lovely afternoon 
with us, and we hope to create a warm and welcoming atmosphere for everyone to celebrate the end of 
a busy half term. 

We look forward to celebrating this special occasion with you and your children, don’t worry if you are 
unable to come or your children attend Beehive, we will have something to share with them in their class 
groups! 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs K Pennell 
On behalf of the Year 2 Team  
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